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ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID
Wireless Network Upgrade 2020



    The Neshoba County Board of Education will accept sealed bids at the Office of the Superintendent of Education, 580 East Main Street, Philadelphia, MS 30395, until 10:00 A.M. CST, Friday, February 4, 2020, for Wireless Network Upgrade project, for the Neshoba County School District, beginning July 1, 2020 and ending June 30, 2021. Complete bid specifications may be obtained by contacting Pamela Bass @ the Neshoba County Technology Department by email: pbass@neshobacentral.com.  The RFP is available on the district webpage link https://www.neshobacentral.com/departments/technology/technology-documents
    
All bids should be signed and in a sealed envelope with the company name and “Wireless Network FY2020” on the front of the envelope. Bids will be opened at 10:15 A.M. CST, Tuesday, February 4, 2020 at Neshoba Central High School 1123 Golf Course Road, Philadelphia, MS 39350. 
The Neshoba County School District reserves the right to accept all or part of a bid from one vendor.

No phone calls will be accepted.

The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids.


                                Neshoba County School District
                                Dr. Lundy Brantley
                                Superintendent of Education
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